KDASC HALLOWEEN DANCE MINUTES
October 26, 2017
I.Call to Order
A. Meeting was called to order by Bailey Wendt at 7:17 PM.
II.Roll Call: 
A. All on the board with the exception of Hannah Buzicky.
III.Officer Reports
A. President
1. Contact info still needed for some school executive boards.
2. Kalli Ingram moved to accept the President’s report as given. Whitney Root seconded.
B. Vice President
1. Discussed possibility of adding a Snapcode for the KDASC Snapchat, a QR code for the website, and the information for the KDASC Instagram to the district newsletter.
2. Kaitlyn Cary moved to accept the Vice President’s report as given. Kalli Ingram seconded.
C. Secretary
1. Minutes from the Fall Picnic were read.
2. Ayradi Catron moved to accept the minutes as approved. Miranda Fairbanks seconded.
D. Treasurer
1. The KDASC currently has $15,485.99 in its budget.
2. Ayradi Catron moved to accept the Treasurer’s report as read. Miranda Fairbanks seconded.
E. Virtual Historian
1. Many pictures were taken at the Fall Picnic for use by the Virtual Historian.
2. Kalli Ingram moved to accept the Virtual Historian’s report as given. Kenneth Lahners seconded.
F. Webmaster
1. More pictures are needed for the KDASC website. An issue with the picture submission form was resolved.
2. Kaitlyn Cary moved to accept the Webmaster’s report as given. Whitney Root seconded.
G. Convention Secretary
1. A meeting was held to decide the theme of the District Convention. The theme this year is the “Building Blocks of Leadership”, with an overall Tetris theme.
2. The mayor of Champaign, Deborah Frank Feinen, will be the speaker.
3. Hadiya Jagroop moved to accept the Convention Secretary’s report as given. Whitney Root seconded.
IV.Unfinished Business
A. New Member Schools
1. A mass email is going out to all potential schools.
2. Bismarck-Henning and Hoopeston were both at the Leadership Workshop, so it is assumed that they are both interested in joining.
3. Villa Grove is the newest member school of the KDASC.
B. Contact information still needed for a few schools executive board
1. Information from Tuscola, Oakwood, Mahomet-Seymour, and Rantoul was still needed.
2. Contact information for Oakwood, Tuscola, and Rantoul was received during the meeting.
V.New Business
A. IASC Drive-In Report - Ideas for increasing event attendance
1. The use of the four different leadership style colors was discussed.
2. An incentive prize for attending events outside the district events was discussed.
3. A “Best School Award” for the KDASC was discussed. The award would follow a scoresheet based of the IASC scoresheet for #1 District. A plaque would be awarded to the winning school, and the award could be turned into a competition.
4. Break down attendance into people per student council, and then break that down into a percentage.
B. Attendance of Halloween Dance
1. Shiloh High School brought 12 people.
2. Unity High School brought 25 people.
3. Mahomet-Seymour High School brought 32 people.
4. Rantoul High School brought 17 people.
5. Tuscola High School brought 9 people.
6. Oakwood High School brought 11 people.
7. St. Joseph Ogden High School brought 44 people.
8. Total attendance was 150 people.
C. Other Announcements
1. Honor delegate applications need to be postmarked by October 27.
2. Whitney Root needs a copy of the flyer for the Halloween Dance.
VI.Adjournment
A. Meeting adjourned by Bailey Wendt at 7:50 PM.
1. Ayradi Catron moved to accept the adjournment. Miranda Fairbanks seconded.


